
 

 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 

Minutes from meeting of:   

October 2, 2023 

Barb A       Present 

Bob S      Present 

Diane S     Present 

Doug S      Present 

Nancy H       Present 

Stacy S     Present 

Todd L      Present 

 Scott R  Absent 

 

Guests:  Tom Hahne, Shelly Alger-Peyton  

 

 Call to Order at:  6:00 PM  

 

Adoption of Agenda:  Motion by Stacy                    2nd by Bob                 pass 

Changes - none 

  

Approval of Minutes:  Motion by Diane                    2nd by Todd                         pass 

Changes - none  

 

Financial Report:   

Bills paid:  Water logger $10.00   

Account Balance:  $67,431.10 

   Motion by Nancy  2nd by Stacy   pass 

 

Officer Reports: 

Chair:   working on yearend report 

Vice-Chair:  Stacy is hoping a board member would be willing to be our rep at the Healthy Lakes Meetings.  Bob 

volunteered to start attending Healthy Lakes.  Doug will be his backup.    



 

 

Secretary:  Nancy reported that the county has refunded the three members who were being overcharged.  The county 

also approved the 2024 TLID assessment. 

Treasurer:   nothing 

Advisor:  absent 

 

Old Business:  

Watershed Plan 2024:   There is a meeting scheduled for next week. 

James Johnson Update:  James completed the point intercept survey for Rush, will send results soon. 

Alum Feasibility Study:  Scott was absent but Shelly Alger-Peyton reported that the carp survey will take place next 

spring.  We should be receiving the findings this winter on the alum feasibility study data that has be collected this year 

(minus the carp population study).  Shelly stated she would like to ask Steve McComas, the lake detective, back again in 

the spring to help us better understand our findings. 

Purple Loosestrife update:  Purple Loosestrife has been pulled in the bayou for this year.  Stacy will work on a summary 

of our efforts to complete our grant process.  Barb asked for someone to take over this project.  Bob said he would be 

willing to spearhead this.   

 

New Business: 

2024 TLID Projects:  Stacy mentioned that because we have seven projects for next year and that there are seven board 

members that maybe we could each pick one and be the spokesperson for that project.  We all thought that was a great 

idea.  Here are the assignments: 

 Curly Leaf Pondweed - Barb Aaberg 

 Water Level Stabilization - Stacy Strang 

 Water Logger Monitoring - Diane Stangler 

 Algae Reduction (Alum Treatment) - Nancy Hahne 

 Boat Access Monitoring - Todd Lorsung 

 Purple Loosestrife - Bob Sass 

 Investigate Algae Removal (Skimmer Boats) - Doug Solem 

2024 TLID Goal:  Stacy went over the goals from 2023.  We should all look at these and be ready to review and revised 

next month. 

Other:  Bob mentioned he read through the Wenck report and was interested to learn more.  He was wondering what 

we've done with this information and rather there's some things in that report that may still be useful as we move 

forward working on water level stabilization and water clarity.  He was specifically interested in the berms in the bayou.  

We will look at this as we move forward. 

 

We adjourned at  6:55 PM                      


